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God’s Holy Spirit is inviting us to a new school year and fresh 
beginnings.  It’s always a joy to reconnect with current students 
and to meet the new, talented first-year students whom God brings 
our way.  For individual returning students, this past summer 
included:  an engineering service trip to Malawi; travels around 
Europe (12 different countries!) after a semester of study in 
Copenhagen; Air Force training in self-defense; summer jobs; time 
with family and friends; and growing in faith through service, 
worship, reflection, and community.  I love hearing about students’ 

summmer experiences and adventures.   
 

Please save the date of Saturday afternoon, November 1.  Grace Lutheran Church in Hockessin has 
graciously agreed to host our fall fundraiser.  We look forward to sharing tasty treats, hearing 
presentations by gifted students, bidding in a live auction, the fun of raffle drawings, and enjoying the 
opportunity to gather with our wider LCM community.  If you’d like to donate a basket for the raffle or 
silent auction, please contact us.  We hope you can join us on November 1!   
 

We invite your prayers for the Holy Spirit to draw new students to our group, for whom LCM can  
become a safe, encouraging, and nurturing Christian community as they journey through their years at 
UD.  May LCM be a place where students find welcome and fun, as well as a meaningful context for 
growing in faith, service, and leadership.   
 

If you’d like to visit LCM on a Tuesday evening, we’d love to see you.  We enjoy talking with visitors and 
are very grateful to those who bring dinners to share.  Please watch our website (www.lcmde.org) for 
updates and opportunities, or contact us directly, if you’d like to sign up with a friend (or two!) to bring a 
meal.  We’re grateful for your continued support for LCM.  Your prayers and contributions make a 
powerful difference in the lives of inspiring young adults.   
 

We wish you God’s abundant blessings, courage, hope, and daily grace!  ☺ 
 
 

In Christ, Mindy Holland, Minister of Word and Service  † 
Chaplain, Lutheran Campus Ministry at UD 

302-368-3078; chaplain@lcmde.org 
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